
 

NEW Policy Regarding 

Celebrations at Brader 2017-2018 

Brader Elementary has an exciting new plan for celebrating events throughout the 

year.  The new procedures were developed based on the district’s emphasis on 

wellness, and to ensure the health and safety of all of our students.  

Student Birthdays:  

 Student birthdays will be announced in the morning.  Students will be 

called to the office to receive a birthday book, pencil and bookmark. 

 NO FOOD will be accepted for birthday celebrations.  You can bring a 

special lunch for your child.  Please note any food sent in for the class will 

not be distributed.  

 NO latex balloons are permitted in school. 

 If you would like to do something for your child’s class, here are some 

ideas: 

o Stickers, tattoos, pencils, pencil grippers or erasers 

o Send in a special book that the parent, teacher or child can read to 

the class 

o Send in a special item for show and tell by the birthday child 

o Please check with your child’s teacher for additional ideas 

 

School Wide/ Grade Level Celebrations: 

 NO FOOD will be accepted for school celebrations.  Any food for 

celebrations will be provided by the teachers/school 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION! 


